SITE PLAN REVIEW MEETING

MAY 6, 1996

The site plan review meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Chairman Al Hunter. Also present for the Planning Commission were Jerry Austin, Terry Carleton, Pat Henige, Don Krauss, David Stewart, and Don Zehnder. James Totten, Manager, was also present.

There were three (3) people in the audience.

Presentation of Hampton Inn plans--94 parking spaces, expected staff of 30, J. Wheeler is engineer, Conrad Ganzhorn is owner.

Motion by Zehnder, supported by Carleton to approve site plan for Hampton Inn on Lot #4 of Rausch commercial subdivision near the corner of Dixie Highway and Birch Run Road. Motion carried 7-0.

Motion by Austin, supported by Henige to adjourn at 8 p.m. Motion carried 7-0.

Don Krauss, Secretary Planning Commission